Public Notice
Admissions Consultation

The Governing Body of Harris Academy Clapham is
consulting on admission arrangements to their Academy

from September 2026.

The Consultation will run from 19th December 2024 to
30th January 2025.

More details of the Consultation and how to submit
comments can be found on their website:

www.harrisclapham.org.uk



